
 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
Technical Officials Nomination  
 

 

Date  Tuesday, 28 February 2023  
 

Attention BWL Membership  
 

From  Matthew Curtain, Chief Executive Officer 
 

Subject: 2023 European Championships, Armenia 
  BWL Technical Official Nomination Opportunity 
 

 

Dear Members,  
 
The European Senior Championships will be held in Yerevan, Armenia from 15 – 23 April 2023. 

Insofar as Technical Officials are concerned, Member Federations in good standing are eligible 

to nominate officials for the consideration of appointment by the European Weightlifting 

Federation. 

 

In this regard, BWL seeks the expression of interest of suitably qualified and experienced 

technical officials who wish to be considered for nomination. 

 

The completed form must be submitted to BWL no later than COB, 6 March 2023.  

 

Nominations will be assessed and prioritised by the BWL Chief Executive Officer, Chief 

Operating Officer, and Head of Events.  
 

IMPORTANT 

It must be emphasized that the appointment of technical officials is made by the EWF and not 

BWL.  
 

Naturally, I remain at your full disposal should you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Matthew Curtain 

CEO / General Secretary 
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